
PRINCETON CENTER 
MINUTES – APRIL 17, 2008 

 
 
Present: Gaile Rollins, Louise Dix, Terry Thompson 
 
Gaile reported to the committee that a Farmer’s Market is going to be 
held this year either on the Town Common or at the Princeton Center. 
The committee felt that the Town Common would be a better place 
since there is more parking available for the public. They were in 
agreement that it will be a good thing for the town to have fresh 
produce available weekly. 
Dawn Sulmasy, a new tenant in the building has done over her area. 
As well as a general do-over she has painted the floor. On the day of 
this meeting the floor was still tacky. She had removed a sink in the 
room but is going to replace it. 
Gaile has been in touch with United Heating regarding the large bill 
they are owed. They are willing to accept $1,000.00 per month during 
the heating season with more during the summer months until the bill 
is paid.  
A party was held in the gym this month and everything went well. 
The Historical Society has paid $1824.00 toward their rent this month. 
A new stove, refrigerator and sink faucet were given to the center by 
the Council on Aging.   They are also hiring Tom Smith to make 2 
more benches. They are going to be placed around the perimeter of 
the baseball field in the back of the building.  Tom says he needs Bill 
to go to the Home Depot to pick up some supplies for him 
The Council on Aging wants to have something showcasing the 
Princeton Center during the 2009 celebration of Princeton. They are 
hoping to have something in June before school gets out for the 
summer. 
There was a question about one of the tenants having more people 
taking part in her seminars that she listed and the possibility of raising 
her rent. Everything is okay. 
All of the tenants are up to date according to Gaile. 
The next meeting is going to be held on May 15 at 10:00 AM. This is 
going to be the meeting time staring in May. 

 
 


